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NACS reports that the National School of Public Administration of Italy (SSPA) has 

developed the Corso-Concorso training programme. The programme aims to initially train senior civil 

servants, which at the end may be appointed to management positions in various public institutions. 

The training programme which lasts 18 months has started in March 2012 and will be 

completed in September 2013. The curriculum includes 12 months of theoretical training (to be 

completed in April 2013) and 6 months of practice within a foreign public institution (during 

April-September 2013). 

In this context, NACS challenges the Romanian public administration institutions to be 

involved in this initiative by hosting a participant to the programme during the internship. Moreover, 

all candidates selected by SSPA have English knowledge and will receive a scholarship from SSPA 

that covers full costs of the internship so that the host institution will not incur any cost. Also, members 

of SSPA teaching staff will assist students during their internship. 

If public authorities or institutions wish to join this initiative, they can express their availability 

until 15th December 2012. The contact person is Ms. SteluŃa Spătaru – counsellor, e-mail: 

steluŃa.spataru@anfp.gov.ro. 

We emphasize that the National School of Public Administration of Italy is organised under the 

prime minister and has the mission of recruiting and training top managers in public administration. 

The involvement of Romanian public institutions in supporting this programme is a way to promote the 

activity internationally. 
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We promote EXCELLENCE, we capitalise PEOPLE in public administration! 
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